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Jaymie Vaughn  

Grand Commander 

October Message 

      
Sir Knights and Ladies, 

 

As I write this message, the world is still dealing with Covid 19. The 

Grand Encampment USA has restricted any in person Convocations until further 

notice.  However, that does not mean there is not much work to be done in your 

Commandery. In my last message I discussed the importance of communication. 

Today, it is easier than any other time in history to communicate with each other. 

I am encouraging each Commandery to host a monthly Zoom meeting. If a Zoom 

meeting is not possible, please establish a calling committee, whereby, every 

member of your Commandery receives a phone call quarterly. During these 

strange times, let us not forget that our primary responsibility is to take care of 

each other. The phone call should be to check on the welfare of each Sir Knight 

and their family. Please make it a priority to reach out to the widows of our 

departed Sir Knights. Also, please continue to produce your monthly Trestle 

Boards, with the appropriate Commanders Message. We all miss the close 

fellowship that the Commandery provides us, but today, the health and wellbeing 

of all is paramount in my mind. 

 

 

 

As Templars we are asked to have faith is in our Lord and Savior Jesus 

Christ. It is in that faith that I am confident that we will come through this 

pandemic together. It is my belief that while our faith is being challenged during 

this season, we are also being strengthened for a greater tomorrow.   

 

 I would like to thank all the Sir Knights that attended the Grand 

Commandery Annual Conclave. I think it went well. I particularly want to thank 

Sir Knights Dave Williams, Mike Brewer, and their entire technical team that 

made the Grand Session possible. All Sir Knights owe this team a great deal of 

gratitude. We also owe a special thank you to our Grand Recorder, for guiding us 

safely through uncharted waters. Thank you, Grover,!   

 

 Your Grand Commandery Officers wish you all the best. If there is 

anything, we can do to support your Commandery efforts, please let us know 

 

Yours in Faith 

Jaymie Vaughn 
Jaymie Vaughn 

Grand Commander 

Colorado  

 
DID YOU KNOW THIS? 

Past Grand Commanders of Colorado 

Who Served as Grand Master 

of the Grand Encampment 

 
                             27.George W. Vallery   50.William H. Thornley, Jr 
                                XXXVI-Denver CO       LVIII-Denver CO 

                                  MEGM 1925-1928       MEGM 1991-1994 

                                   REGC-CO 1910           REGC –CO 1977 

                                        Died -1933                  Died – 2010 

                              Ref: www.knightstemplar.org/pgeo/mepgm.html 
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